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Bingle Camp Update
A Letter From The President

Dear Bingle Family,

As acting Bingle board president (and longtime camp cook) I regret to inform
you that we are not having camp at Bingle this year. As a board we felt it in
necessary to have a summer to make much needed building and grounds
upgrades. We are also making plans to upgrade our administrative processes
to make Bingle better able to handle more camps and campers in the future.
As a result we decided to take a one year hiatus to allow us to accomplish
these goals.

During the winter Steve, our Director made several updates and
improvements to the Knox building and it is still available for use during the
summer.

He already has organized several teams that are scheduled to come work on
the camp through the summer. We look forward to showing you these
improvements in 2018.

We have several groups and events scheduled this summer and those will go
on as scheduled. 

Please look forward to newsletters in the coming year bringing you updates of
the improvements and the exciting new plans for Bingle Memorial Camp in
the coming years.

We apologize for any inconvenience, we covet your prayers as we undergo
these changes, and above all we look forward to seeing you next summer!

Sincerely,
Darcey Sharp
Bingle Board President

Summer Camp News
Brooks Range Bible Vacation Camp soon! 
Crevice Creek-Dwayne King. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kVo_mROM6cY6kyfP2hVsyEFiiPiOwYmEBFS4Cb0gM3kTMMmkhyryLGDHtJaC3ZAQO38ygrGh0pgYBeVEsUk8htwumvU4wqtvvw_wIJ77zh3SuPUDzYgitdWJFSpWy44cAhTzhYMT3kWw-J2I1zf4MoIVbDTJYI8v&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kVo_mROM6cY6kyfP2hVsyEFiiPiOwYmEBFS4Cb0gM3kTMMmkhyryLEcI8VAwRwhpXn8KcL5zi_kTvniMUy87v74BfaEShUqpG9xqKfcJJMHZBIGhP4SToqKxpjB8tbJqRm9aY29nMmnSeoj1kBcHSk-Qhp9IpRgQsO_49X_6nSmkaNUQpljzV9GV7Zjw8NOE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kVo_mROM6cY6kyfP2hVsyEFiiPiOwYmEBFS4Cb0gM3kTMMmkhyryLPfO0Knq5uMaHpp1rWqJWWPItfbGZmgB-Q-hQ5vt2QCLtNP5IS-D9lCvgpfpqLI732LU9piIOCal0JwmmxXiKdZ00D8H5rmHDbA6FxGCOh2GxLwPXE-fmOE=&c=&ch=


July 12-16, 2017 for ages 8-12 yrs old

July 18-23, 2017 for ages 13-19 yrs old

A Time for Celebration!
 
Rev. Alice Green will be celebrating her 100th birthday on July 21st and you
are all invited to join us as we celebrate this momentous occasion. 

The festivities will be held on Friday, 7/21, at 11:30am at Trinity Presbyterian
Church in Anchorage.  It will be a potluck luncheon.  For questions on what to
bring or other questions about the event, please contact Vi Markson at 345-
1334 or vamarkson@gmail.com.  

If you will be attending, please RSVP no later than Monday, July 17th to the
Trinity church office at trinity@trinityalaska.org or by calling 345-4823.  Also,
if you'd like to send Alice a birthday card or send in any of your wonderful
memories with Alice to commemorate the occasion, please send them to the
Trinity church office.

Office Position Available
Eagle River Presbyterian Church is looking for a part time administrator. The
position requires 16 to 22 hours a week on weekday mornings and pays a
minimum of $14 per hour, or more depending on skill set.
The job is for a receptionist with office computing and some bookkeeping
skills. The position is flexible and can be tailored to individual needs.

For more information and a job description contact Debbie Ossiander at
ossiander@hotmail.com or at 688-2308.

 Mark Your  Ca l endar s Mark Your  Ca l endar s

July 6-8, 2017      Big Tent 2017: Race, Reconciliation, 
     and the Reformation

Washington University - St. Louis, Missori
For more information, please visit www.pcusa.org/bigtent

July 21, 2017      Happy 100th Birthday, Rev. Alice Green
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kVo_mROM6cY6kyfP2hVsyEFiiPiOwYmEBFS4Cb0gM3kTMMmkhyryLLHU8YGZcYDA_vAX2G0Ad11T39mA3Ex_j6hlaX55Zjizi0yRgJbnbwRPECZQBr98LagWVYTSPZ5h8VCFLEC7BkESAC9xq5PvZTXvBV-6jMpSKQk-qqn8OkXIGtntpthCQg==&c=&ch=


Trinity Presbyterian Church at 11:30am

September 25-
27, 2017

     Stewardship Kaleidoscope
St. Pete Beach, Florida
Trade Winds Island Grand Resort
To register and for more information, please visit:
www.stewardshipkaleidoscope.org

October 6-7,
2017

     Our Next Presbytery Meeting
Location TBD

Presbytery of Yukon  -  616 W. 10th Avenue, Anchorage AK 99577 - 907-276-0914
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